
BARC minutes 09 05 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:12 PM local by Wayne, WB2S. 
 
Because of last months Paul Lindgren memorial the minutes of the March 2009 meeting was ‘outlined’ into the 
record and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report by Jerry, WA2YMR: Check for $57.12 issused to Burt KA2L, for items used and served at 
last months Memorial;  $50.00 for application fee to ‘park’ for usage over FD09;  $320.00 for BARC insurance;  
$10.00 from Issac for dues. 
 
There was a short talk about the difficulty in application for park usage.   
 
It was announced that BARC got the hard worked for permits!  Then a to-do list was laid out: 
 

1. secure permit permission 
2. invite government officials 
3. notify media, ARRL, etc.: Jerry and Eddie 
4. bathrooms 
5. no bucket trucks – need supports for beam (s) 
6. shelter for operators: tent, tables, chairs  
7. generators: cliff, nat 
8. food, drinks, grills, coolers: martin.  Picnic on Saturday night 
9. rigs and transportation: nat’s van 
10. antennas: cliff (reported a low “s 2” noise level at site) 
11. network two computers for logging program: eddie 
12. questions of call sign and new “keeper” of K2EC and K2DQ 
13. Radios: town radios, 3 HF (GOTA) 
14. bonus points 

 
Nat and Issac gave a report on Dayton 2009 
 
Notice of dues to go out: $10.00 thru December 2009.  BARC is changing over to January to January dues of 
$20.00. 
 
Jerry gave an in-dept look at DSP until the end of the meeting…to be continued at another meeting. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:57 PM local. 
 
In attendance: KA2L, Burt; KC2PRS, Al; N2GYI, Cliff; WA2YMR, Jerry; KC2SWB, Martin; KC2UOR, Isaac;  
WB2S, Wayne; N2NEI, Nat; KC2URT, Steve; W2FID, Marshall;  KC2MXH, Javiar;  (11) 
 
There was a VE session before the meeting.  KC2URT, Steve passed his General test.  Good going, Steve! 
  
Additions and corrections welcome: ka2l@arrl.org    


